
 
 

Notice to All Tenants – Change of Traffic Conditions  
 
As part of Sydney Markets’ digital transformation and innovation program, SML is currently 
installing an Automated Vehicle Entry, Parking and Access Control system for the site. 

Part of this system will include new Licence Plate Recognition (LPR) cameras, boom gates and 
a concrete traffic island between Plaza Road and North Road to manage traffic flow. 

Due to this installation, there will be no access for vehicles 6 metres and over entering and 
exiting this location effective from Monday 22 January 2024.  

To assist stakeholders, the following signage will be erected: 

• No Left turn from Plaza Road onto North Road (Vehicles under 6M excepted) 
• No Right turn from Plaza Road onto North Road (Vehicles under 6M excepted) 
• No Left turn from North Road onto Plaza Road (Vehicles under 6M excepted) 
• No Right turn from North Road onto Plaza Road (Vehicles under 6M excepted) 

 

For further enquiries please contact Firoz Ali, Site Services Manager on 0418 401 881. 
 
FIROZ ALI 
Site Services Manager  
11th January 2024 
Ref: C2159 


